
 
 

June 11th, 2020 
 
Unified Compliance 
Laboratory  
427 West 12800 South, 
Draper, Utah 84020 

 
RE: FCC Class II Permissive change for FCC ID: SWX-UAPACHD 
(Original Grant Date: 11/22/2016) 

 
Dear Sir or Madam: 

 
Ubiquiti Networks is submitting an application for Class II Permissive Change to the UAP-AC-HD, (FCC 
ID: SWX-UAPACHD). 

 
• The device under test (UAP-AC-HD) has been the subject of an investigation by the FCC’s Enforcement 

Bureau.  See Case File No. EB-SED-17-00024731.  This Class II permissive change request is being 
submitted at the request of the Enforcement Bureau to confirm that the device, with its current software 
update, complies with certain, relevant FCC standards.  

• The test report provides the results of measurements taken to confirm compliance of emissions 
originating in the 2.4 GHz and the 5 GHz band.  The scope of the tests included in this Class II permissive 
change request were discussed with FCC staff in the Enforcement Bureau and the Office of Engineering 
and Technology prior to its preparation. 

 
There are no hardware or electrical modifications made to the applying wireless device.  

The changes filed under this application are: 

• Firmware version 4.3 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information regarding this 
application. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark Feil 
Compliance Manager  
685 Third Avenue, 27th Fl 
New York, New York 
10017 
408-942-3085 
Compliance@ui.com 
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